

North Road, Highgate London N6 4BG Tel: 020 8340 7441

Email: admin@stmichaelsn6.com Executive Head: Geraldine Gallagher Head of School: Sinead O'Brien

Monday 6th November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers, Thank you to the SMSA, parents and staff who helped make the fireworks event so amazing on Saturday evening, thankfully the rain held off and the event was extremely well attended.

This week we will be marking Armistice Day on Friday with a minute silence at 11am on 10th .

Our collective worship this week is from **Matthew 5:11-12 The Beatitudes,** remembering those that came before us and taking inspiration from their example. Our School value is **Friendship** and **Unicef Rights of the Child** is number 22 Refugee Children.

This week is also parent's evening and I look forward to seeing many of you on Friday at Eryri's Family assembly Have a lovely week Sinead O'Brien

Best wishes,

Sinead O'Brien

Head of School